1 of the short emergency bran is in chees the day of the messand messand, and meeting is sufficient

Green Valley North Turkey Trot By Nick Prevas With input from Jerry Gordon, CR Coordinator

The 30th Annual Green Valley North Turkey Trot to benefit Crohn's Disease and Colitis Research, and 5th Annual Turkeys Fighting Hunger Canned Food Drive took place on Thanksgiving Morning, Thursday, November 28th, at 8 a.m., in the Chestnut Ridge community of Baltimore County. The event featured a 5-mile run, a 3-mile walk, and a 1-mile kids fun run, followed by post-trot festivities. The weather was sunny but cold.

Chesapeake Region was represented by the following members who displayed their cars: Franklin Gage, 1951 Chevrolet Sedan Jerry Ross, 1954 Kaiser Manhattan Nick Prevas, 1966 Chevrolet Corvette Jerry Gordon, Modern Car

Chestnut Ridge Volunteer Fire Company vehicles were also proudly on display.

100% of all donations go directly to Crohn's Disease and Colitis Research at Johns Hopkins Hospital and The University of Maryland Medical System.